
 
Opening Times of the Church this week 

Sunday: 7.30am—6.30pm 
Monday to Friday: 7.30am—4.30pm 

Saturday: 9.00am—6.30pm 
 
 

Times of Holy Mass 
Sunday: 8.00am, 9.15am, 11.00am & 5.30pm  

Monday to Friday: 8.00am & 12.10pm  
Saturday: 10.00am & 5.30pm (Vigil Mass for Sunday)  

 
 

Holy Days of Obligation 
5.30pm (Vigil), 8.00am, 10am (Term time only), 12.10pm 

and 7.30pm 
 
 

Times of Confession 
Monday to Friday: 11.30am—11.55am  

Saturday: 10.30am—11.25am and 4.45pm—5.15pm 
 
 

Times of Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
Monday to Friday: 11.30am—12.00noon 

Saturday: 10.30.am—11.30am 
 
 

Join our live streamed services at 
www.salfordcathedral.co.uk 

 
Parish Office 

250 Chapel Street, Salford M3 5LE 
Open Monday to Friday 8.30am-4.30pm 

Phone: 0161 817 2210  
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk  

 
Cathedral Staff 

Cathedral Dean: Rev Canon Michael D. Jones  
Dean@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Sub Dean: Rev Nathan Horne 
Subdean@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Precentor: Rev Frankie Mulgrew 
Frankie.mulgrew@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

Chaplain: Rev Jude Elodimuo 
Jude.Elodimuo@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
Parish Sister: Sr. Brenda Matterson DC.  

Parish.sister@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Parish Secretary: Mrs Deborah Holmes  

Enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Finance Officer: Mrs Corinne Turnbull 

Finance@salfordcathedral.co.uk  
Cathedral Director of Music: Mr Alex Patterson 

Music@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Organist: Mr Anthony Hunt 

Organist@salfordcathedral.co.uk 
Cathedral Volunteer Programme Co-Ordinator:  

Mrs Maura Pasini 
Volunteering@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Sacristan: Mr Anthony Wilson 
Sacristy@salfordcathedral.co.uk 

Cathedral Caretaker: Mr Charles Gorry 
Charles.gorry@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 

Parish Safeguarding:  
Cathedralparish.safeguarding@gmail.com 

Sunday 9th February 
5th Sunday of Ordinary time 
 

8.00am 
 
9.15am 
 
11.00am 
 
2.00pm Chinese Mass 
 
5.30pm  

Eugene Traynor (A) 
 
People of the Parish 
 
David Burslem (A) 
 
Priests Intention 
 
John Farrell (RIP) 

Monday 10th February 
St Scholastica 

8.00am 
 
10.00am Requiem Mass 
 
12.10pm 

Peter Devine (LD) 
 
Patricia Petrolino (RIP) 
 
Joan Heslop (BA) 

Tuesday 11th February 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm 

John Fielden  
 
John Foyle (LD) 

Wednesday 12th February 
Weekday 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm 

Mike Thorpe (LD) 
 
Cath Jeffries (LD) 

Thursday 13th February 
Weekday 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm  

Betty Mills (LD) 
 
John Fielden (A) 

Friday 14th February 
Ss Cyril & Methodius 

8.00am 
 
12.10pm  

Pat Petrolino (LD) 
 
The people of the Parish (SI) 

Saturday 15th February 
Weekday 

10.00am 
 
5.30pm Vigil Mass 

Bridgid Keenan (RIP) 
 
Maria & Bernard Jones (LD) 

Sunday 16th February 
6th Sunday of Ordinary time 
 

8.00am 
 
9.15am 
 
11.00am 
 
2.00pm Filipino Mass 
 
5.30pm  

The Keenan Family (SI) 
 
People of the Parish 
 
Very Special Intention 
 
Priest’s Intention 
 
Andrew Devine (LD) 
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Offertory collections  
 

2nd February 2025 £ 903.19 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity 
 

Donating Online 
If you would like to make your offertory donation online, 
you can either use the contactless device at the back of 

Church or scan the QR code below. 
You can also download a standing order form from the 
QR code if you would prefer to make your donation that 

way going forward.  
 

Salford Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees 
A Registered Charity No. 250037 

Mass Intentions received this week 
 

Very special Intentions, Andrew Devine, Jewyn, 
Catherine, Flora & Muthah, 

Thomas & Martha Morris & Family 
 

Please pray for all those who are sick, 
especially Finnian Garbutt & Eugene Gibbs 

and for  
Elizabeth (Betty) Mills, Pat Petrolino & Andrew Devine 

who have died recently. 
 

Arranging a Mass to be celebrated for your intentions 
 

If you would like a Mass to be offered for your 
intentions or for those you love, please complete the Mass 
Intention envelope at the back of Church and place your 

donation within. 
 

Alternatively, you can arrange a Mass to be 
celebrated online by scanning the QR code. 

We are a Roman Catholic community, which welcomes everyone. As members of the Family of God, 
strengthened by the Sacraments, and guided by the Holy Spirit, we strive to build a safe and loving Parish. 

 

We nourish our community through the Celebration of the Holy Eucharist, by the Word of God and catholic 
social teaching, following the commission of Our Lord Jesus Christ to “go out to the whole world and 

        proclaim the Good News”                                    (Mark 16:15) 

The Sacraments of Baptism and Marriage 

All enquiries for the sacraments of Baptism and  
Marriage must be made directly through the  

parish office. 
 

A minimum of 6 months notice must be given for 
Marriage and a minimum of 2 months notice 

must be given for Baptisms. 
 

Please contact the parish secretary via email at 
enquiries@salfordcathedral.co.uk or on 0161 817 2210 

during office hours:  
Monday to Friday, from 8.30am - 4.30pm. 

 

The First Holy Communion 
Programme 

 

The next meeting for children 
registered on the Sacramental 

Programme will take place 
after half term on 

Saturday 1st March, 
at 11am in the Assembly Room 

 
AT THE TIME OF HOLY COMMUNION… 
 
We welcome everyone to share in our 
CelebraƟon of Mass and invite you, if you 
are not a Catholic, or if for any reason you 
are not receiving Holy Communion, to 
come up for a blessing and indicate this 
by placing your arms across your chest. 

SALFORD CATHEDRAL 

Designated Jubilee Year Church 

Obtaining a Plenary Indulgence 

 

The Year of Jubilee 2025 offers the opportunity to obtain 
a Plenary Indulgence - a special grace that strengthens 
our wounded souls in the fight against sin. Plenary 
Indulgences can also be obtained on behalf of our loved 
ones who have died, with the possibility of obtaining two 
plenary indulgences in one day, when one is on behalf 
of someone who has died. 
 
Conditions to obtain an indulgence are: 
1) Be resolved to avoid sin and live in a spirit of charity 
2) Go to confession 
3) Receive the Holy Eucharist 
4) Pray for the intentions of the Pope 
 
The Indulgence can be obtained by undertaking a 
pilgrimage here to the Cathedral temporary church or 
any designated Jubilee site in the Diocese and beyond, 
observing the conditions listed above. Those unable to 
attend here - including people who are sick, have 
accessibility needs, or are in prison - can also receive an 
Indulgence wherever they are by reciting the Our 
Father, the Profession of Faith in any approved form, and 
other prayers associated with the Holy Year. 



Pilgrims of Hope: Lenten Talks 
The Diocese of Salford is holding a series of talks this 

Lent that explores themes of journeying and pilgrimage 
through the lens of the Jubilee. Each week, the talks will 

focus on a different person from the Bible to help us 
better understand how the journey we are called to 

make this Holy Week year is rooted in scripture. 
The weekly talks begin on Tuesday 4 March at 11am at 

Wardley Hall. 
Contact Sr Joan Kerley on joankfmsj@gmail.com or call 

0161 971 7842 to find out more  

Monthly Young Adult Mass 
Sunday February 9th at 5.30pm  

 
The Diocesan Youth and Young Adult team invite all 

young adults (18+) to the monthly young adult Mass, talk 
and pizza at St Augustine's, Grosvenor St, Manchester 

M15 6BW. The talk continues the tour through 
GK Chesterton's classic "Orthodoxy". Come along, meet 

other young Catholics, grow in faith together! 
 

All welcome!  

'Understanding our Everyday Beliefs' Retreat  
A three-day Lenten retreat is taking place at the Loreto 
Spirituality Centre In Llandudno in March to help people 
reflect on our relationship with God and to gain a deeper 

understanding of our faith. 
 

The course explores three core topics: Scripture, the 
Sacraments, and the Church and will take place between 

Wednesday 12 March and Saturday 15 March 2025. 
Further information is available 

at www.loretocentre.org.uk 

 
Pilgrim’s Passport  

 
Create new family traditions this Jubilee year 

by picking up our family-friendly guide to 
Jubilee churches in the Diocese of Salford. With fast 

facts, thought-provoking questions, and different 
activities, our Pilgrim's Passport is the ideal companion to 

help families pray and journey together this Jubilee 
Year.   

 
Find out more at https://dioceseofsalford.org.uk/
pilgrims-passport/ or visit one of our Designated 

Churches to begin.   

 

Are you aged between 18 and 35 or know 
someone who is?  

Our diocesan charity Caritas Diocese of Salford is looking 
for young adult volunteers to join their governance 
committee as co-opted members to help shape the 

charity in the coming months and years.  
 

Find out more about how you can help tackle poverty, 
homelessness, disadvantage, and displacement in our 

parish communities at www.caritassalford.org.uk/
youngadultboard  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, this 
event has been cancelled. 

 
Our next fundraising event will take 

place on Sunday 30th March 
 ‘Mother’s day afternoon tea’. 

 
Details will be announced soon. 

 

 
Prison Ministry with the 

St. Vincent DePaul Society 
 

The SVP are holding a talk about the ways in which we 
can reach out to people in prisons on 17th February at 

St. Mark's Church Hall Swinton M27 6BY at 7pm. 
 

An SVP Volunteer who is currently an official visitor at 
HMP Manchester, will talk about his experience there. The 
event is open to all members of the public so feel free to 

attend or contact roystonc@svp.org.uk for 
more information." 

 
 



 
 

Jubilee for Communications 
 

In celebration of the Holy Year, we are having a 
Jubilee of Jubilees to shine a light on a number of 

different themes represented in our diocese. 
 

We begin with our Jubilee for Communications, in 
which we explore this month’s Gospels to reflect on 

how we can share the Good News 
in our world today. 

 
Access the resources now at https://

dioceseofsalford.org.uk/news/jubilee-2025/
calendar/  

Mercy Brothers  
The Mercy Brothers will be performing at 
Hough End Centre, Chorlton, on Friday 21 
February at . Doors open at 7.30pm. 
 

The concert will raise funds for the Diocesan 
Lourdes Pilgrimage Fund, which supports our 
sickpilgrims and medical team. 

 

Tickets cost £20 (free for under 16s) and 
includes a hot supper. 
Book now: www.salfordlourdes.co.uk/fundraising or phone the 
pilgrimage office on 0161 817 2209. 

On Tuesday, we commemorate the 
feast of Our Lady of Lourdes and 

World Day of Prayer for the Sick. Let 
us especially pray for all those who 

are nearing the end of their lives, that they may experience God’s 
comfort and peace. 

 

We pray too for medical professionals who work in hospice care, 
that they might continue to safeguard the dignity and wellbeing 

of all patients, made in the image and likeness of God. 
Lord hear us”. 

Laudato Si’ Centre Gardening Club 
 

The Diocese of Salford’s environment hub, 
The Laudato Si’ Centre, is delighted to announce a 

regular gardening club, taking place on Fridays. 
 

Parish groups and volunteers are invited to join the 
team at the Centre to explore sustainable gardening 
techniques, top tips, and to come together in shared 

faith to care for our common home. 
 

Email laudatosi@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
to find out more.  

Christian Heritage Centre 
The Search for Truth: Edith Stein, 

14 – 16 March 2025 
Fr Matthew Blake, OCD will offer a weekend 

exploring the life and teachings of Edith Stein, or 
St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross, and her 

indominatable search for truth that led her to the 
Catholic faith. 

For more information and to book: https://
christianheritagecentre.com/events/the-search-for-

truth-edith-stein/ 
 
 

Mens’ Spiritual Exercises, 30 March – 4 April 2025 

A 5-day version of the Ignatian Exercises offered 
specifically for men (whether lay or ordained), this 
retreat will be preached by the Benedictine Monks 
of St Joseph’s Abbey, Flavigny (France). Founded in 
1988, this community has retained its charism of a 

specific apostolate to men with a shortened version 
of the Ignatian Exercises. One-to-one direction will 
be offered alongside the talks. Priests are welcome 
to attend and concelebrate or celebrate their own 

Mass. 
For more information and to book: https://

christianheritagecentre.com/events/mens-spiritual-
exercises/ 


